
 

Support our Chair of the Governors, Matt Woodruff, and all the children at Worplesdon 
Primary School as they run virtual marathons!  
 
Matt has been training hard for the London Marathon, which has sadly been cancelled. 
Rather than throw in the running and fundraising towel he will now be covering the course 
distance around Fairlands on Sunday 4th October instead! In addition, every pupil at 
Worplesdon will be taking part in a sponsored run on the field with their bubble in the 
week before Matt’s Marathon - with each class aiming to complete a collective marathon!! 
Please be generous in your sponsorship of our pupils as they raise money for school!  
 
Visit www.virginmoneygiving.com/fund/PTAmarathon to add your child’s sponsorship to 
our school total! We do not need this form returned to school and will not be accepting 
cash. Thank you!!!   
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Pupils name: 
 
Pupils class: 

Worplesdon Primary PTA 
Pupil Marathon!!! 

http://www.virginmoneygiving.com/fund/PTAmarathon

